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PURPOSE

e Seeking approval to accept
$1,328,325.00 from PG&E for future
pavement restoration work in

neighborhoods affected by the Tubbs
Fire.




BACKGROUND

 |n May 2018, BPU awarded Construction
Contract C02222 with TerraCon
Constructors, Inc. in the amount of
$2,305,732.00 for the replacement of
contaminated water service lines inside the
Advisory Area.

e During this time, PG&E was performing
utility replacement work under City
encroachment permits inside the
Fountaingrove Advisory Area.




BACKGROUND

 The City coordinated underground
utility restoration work with PG&E as
both entities were performing work
inside the Fountaingrove Advisory
Area.

e The City and PG&E desired to work
cooperatively to expedite the work in
the project areas.




PROPOSED

» PG&E has agreed to provide $1,328,325.00
in funding to the City to complete the
pavement restoration work requirements
arising from the PG&E Northern Fire
Rebuild Joint Trench Project.




RECOMMENDATION

* |t is recommended by the Transportation
and Public Works Department that the City
Council, by resolution, approve the
agreement with PG&E for future pavement
restoration in neighborhoods affected by
the Tubbs Fire. The agreement will allow the
City to accept $1,328,325.00 towards future
pavement restoration, where both PG&E
and the City completed underground utility
replacement projects within the same areas
affected by the Tubbs Fire.

* Questions?




